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    Khalsa VA Primary School 

I am pleased to inform you that the new school 
year has started off really well and I am sure 
that it will be a great year. We are determined 
that all our pupils enjoy being at school and 
achieve high standards.  As a staff, we are 
continuing to focus on developing our 
knowledge and skills, with the overall aim of 
improving teaching and learning. Our staff 
training days at the start of the term focused on 
providing more effective support for more able 
pupils.   
 Thank you for your support throughout 
last year. With continued team work, I am sure 
that we will move closer to becoming an 
outstanding school.  
 If there is anything that you would like 
to discuss  with me, please make an 
appointment with the office staff.  

After school clubs 

A new school year 
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After school clubs will start from the week 
beginning 3rd October. If your child would like to 
attend any of the clubs, please collect a letter 
from the school office. Please note that all 
clubs will run throughout the school year. Each 
club will run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 
Sports Clubs for each year group are on the 
following days: 
Monday: Year 6              Wednesday: Year 3 
Thursday: Year 4            Friday: Year 5           
There will be a maximum of 28 children for 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Guru Nanak Dev Ji 

Class for achieving best attendance 
for week ending 16/09/16 

Thought for the week: 
“Our children are a gift, a work in progress. It’s our job to help them grow 

into loving, responsible adults.” 

DIARY DATES 
• Jeans for genes day - 23rd September  
• Mrs Jatana’s class assembly 

30th September  at 8.50am 
• Macmillan Cancer Research Coffee 

Morning - 30th September  
• Reception Parents’ meeting - Teaching 

Phonics 5th October  
• School photographer – individual / 

family  
10th October  

• School photographer – class photos 
12th October  

• Ms Patel’s class assembly - 7th October 
at 8.50am 

• Nursery and Reception open day 13th 
October  

• Black History week - week beginning 
17th October  

• Half term - week beginning 24th 
October  

• Clocks go back on 30th October 
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each of the sports clubs. The cost will be 
£55.00 for the autumn term.  
Zumba sessions will take place on Mondays. 
There will be a maximum of 25 children. The 
cost will be £7.00 for autumn term.  
K Kwond Do – Tuesdays. Please collect 
contacts details for the organiser from the 
school reception area 
Tabla will also be on Mondays. There will be a 
maximum of 10 children. The cost will be £45 
for the autumn term. 
 After School Club spaces are allocated 
on a first come first served basis and your 
child will only be secured a place when the 
reply slip is returned to the school office with 
payment for the term.  
 No places will be allocated without 
payment for the term and the reply slip.The 
behaviour of children will also be considered 
when places are allocated. 


